Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

February 7, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:05am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles conference room.

There were three new members present at today’s meeting. Welcome all to the Harley’s Owners Group,
Vancouver Chapter.

There were a few that actually rode to the meeting today enjoying the nice dry roads for a change.

OLD BUSINESS:

January 10" was our Vancouver H.0.G. chapter renewal party. Approx. 80 members signed up that day. It was
a great success. Every 8" new member that signed up for 2009 membership received a free membership paid
by Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Thank you to Trev Deeley’s and also to all the volunteers that helped that day.

January 14" was the Ladies of Harley dinner at My Greeks. Approx. 20 members came out for dinner.

January 17" was a meeting for the Road Captains and L.O.H. officers. The Road Captains completed the
calendar for the different rides. Some rides this year will be ‘family ‘rides. These destinations will be to
establishments that under 19 years of age can attend. All rides will be on the Calendar of Events. L.O H. started
to organize events and prepare the Burn Camp items for the Vancouver Bike Show.

January 22" — 25" Vancouver Bike Show. Again we had a booth and sold the Burn Camp items. Thank you to
all volunteers. We sold $1900.00 of the Burn Camp items. Please note that the Burn Camp items will be
available to purchase at some Trev Deeley Motorcycles events; Men’s Black and Grey short Sleeve T-shirts for
$25.00 each and Men’s Black Long sleeve t-shirt for $33.00 each. Pins are also available for $6.00 each. We
will be selling the Burn Camp items at other events as well.

NEW BUSINESS:

Every year at the Vancouver Bike show there is a meeting for all Directors in B.C hosted by H.O.G. Canada.
They announced that there is a new H.O.G. Chapter in Revelstoke. This chapter is sponsored by the Kamloops
Harley Davidson dealership. Some of the items discussed at the meeting were P.O.T. training in Toronto, and
also, three magazines: ‘The Enthusiast’, ‘H.0.G. Tales’ and ‘Tales of the Road’ sent out by H.O.G. Canada will
know be combined to 1 only magazine. They also presented a list of future destinations for National H.O.G.
Rallies: 2010 - Quebec, 2011 - British Columbia, 2012 - Atlantic, 2013 — no rally ~ 110" Anniversary of Harley-
Davidson Motor Company, 2014 — Prairies, 2015 — Ontario, 2016 — Alberta.

The Provincial H.O.G. Rally this year is in Cranbrook July 16™ -19™ Next year 2010 the Provincial Rally will be
in Victoria.

The National H.O.G. Rally in Calgary, Alberta is August 13" — 15", Registration forms are found on the
Calgary website or H.O.G. corner.
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